CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER



Great News from Ms. Melina & Ms. Stephanie In Room 139

mcompean@lakecountyschools.net sreveles@lakecountyschools.net



Spring time in Leadville We are in full swing of receiving letters from our friends and families! Please continue sending mail to your child. You may put mail in our school box, mail it at the Post Office, give it to us to deliver to your child, or give it to your child's bus aide! We will continue delivering mail to your child through the month of March. Your child will bring home their mailbox at the end of this month.

This month we will conduct Home Visits! Please contact us if you still need to set up a time!

OUR LEARNING

We have concluded our Building Study. We will try to compile some fun pictures of the study. The study of Balls is this month. The kids will explore if all balls bounce, what balls are made of, do all balls roll, what makes balls move, and who uses balls! We hope that your child learns some interesting, new fact about balls!

HOME CONNECTION

We would love to see what balls your family has at home! Please allow your child to bring balls to share with their friend on the playground. If you or someone you know has a special job or hobby that involves balls, we would love for you to share it with our class!

MARCH

Monday	Tuesday	Wednes day	Thursday	Friday
28	1	2 Home Visit 10am-6pm	3 Home Visit 12pm-8pm	4 Home Visit 8am-4pm
7 Start of Ball Study	8	9 Spring Pictures	10	11
14	15	16	17	18
21 NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK!	22 NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK!	23 NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK!	24 NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK!	25 NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK!
28	29	30 Public Library 10:45-11:45	31 End of Mail Month Celebration	

Remember!

Sometimes it's still snowing or muddy and wet in March! Please continue to bring your child's snow clothes, we go outside every Tuesday and Thursday! Students need a water bottle and backpack every day! Thank you for sharing your child with us! Contact us with questions or concerns ©